
HILLSBOROUGH COUNTY 

SHERIFF'S OFFICE 

December 12, 2023 

Ward Friszolwoski 
W.Friszolowski@harvardjolly.com
Harvard Jolly, Inc. DBA Harvard Jolly PBK
5201 West Kennedy Boulevard, Suite 515
Tampa, Florida 33609

RE: Request for Qualifications 2022-014 Architectural and Engineering Services 

Dear Ward Friszolwoski: 

Thank you for responding to the above-referenced RFQ. The responses have been 
reviewed and an award has been made to your company effective January 17, 2024. The 
RFQ tabulation has been enclosed for your records and will also be available at the 
solicitation number on the Purchasing Bid Lists page of Hillsborough County Sheriffs 
Office's website at TeamHCSO.com/Purchasing. 

There is a 72-hour dispute period as described in Part A, Paragraph 15 of the RFQ. 

If you have any questions, please direct them to our Buyer, Marianne Theen at 
MTheen@TeamHCSO.com, Purchasing@HCSO.Tampa.FL.US, or (813) 247-8053. 

WVS/mt 

Enclosure 

Willia V. Spinelli, CPA 
Chief Financial Officer 
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